City of Racine Dept. of Public Works
730 Washington Ave
Racine, Wi 53403

Date: 3/27/08
To Whom It May Concern:

| am requesting, on behalf of my church, Apostolic Ministries Church at 933 LaSalle
Street, Racine, WI, 53402, the closure of our street for a special event. This will be a kids’
event and we plon on holding some of the activities on the sidewalk and parking lot
across the street. It would be a much safer event if we didn't have any type of traffic
happening that day.

Please review the details for this event.

Who: Apostolic Ministries Church

Where: The 900 Block of LaSalle; specifically between address 900 and 950.
When: Sunday, June 22, 2008

Why: Annual Aposfolic Sunday school Children’s’ Rally Day

What: Various games and activities for Church member children as well as general
public. No admission will be charged; non-for profit beverages and food will be sold.

Please advice as soon as possible as we want to plan our function around having
access to the street as well. You can contact me, Christina Romero, Sunday School
Administrator, PH262-994-6249, or in writing directly to our church, 933 LaSalle Street,
Racine, W1, 53403. Our pastor is Juan Torres and our church secretary is Martha
Guzman. They can be reached at our church office, PH262-633-1455.

Thank you, in advance, for your consideration.

Christina Romero




